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January 11, 2019 
 

RSA Temporary Power Shutdown 
 At approximately 4:00 p.m., Friday, January 18, 2019, the RSA will have a power shutdown to improve its power 

infrastructure. This will cause the shutdown of the RSA phone system, Member Online Services (MOS), 
Employer Self-Service (ESS) portal, Contributions Reporting Application (CRA), and the RSA website. None of 
these systems will be available until power is restored. 

◊ We expect all systems to be functioning no later than Monday, January 21. 
◊ We greatly appreciate your cooperation in this matter as we perform an upgrade and maintenance 

to our external power feeds. 
 

Flex Filing Deadline January 15 
 The deadline to file for reimbursement from your 2018 PEEHIP Flexible Spending Account (FSA) plan is January 

15, 2019. If you were enrolled in the Health FSA or Dependent Care Reimbursement Account (DCRA) between 
October 1, 2017, and September 30, 2018, you must submit your reimbursement request by January 15, 2019, 
to avoid losing any flex funds from the prior plan year.  Submit your request online or by mail. Any unused funds 
in excess of $500 remaining in your Health FSA or your Dependent Care Reimbursement Account after the 
deadline cannot be refunded and will be forfeited. Read more in the January PEEHIP Advisor. 
 

Coming Soon! Naturally Slim Pilot Program 
 Don’t give up on your New Year’s resolutions just yet! In partnership with Blue Cross Blue Shield, PEEHIP will 

soon be offering an exclusive pilot program opportunity to participate in an online weight loss program unlike 
anything you have ever tried before. The Naturally Slim program has the secret to lasting weight loss and it 
doesn’t include starving, counting calories, or eating diet food. PEEHIP will soon offer a limited number of 
participants the chance to learn how to eat to reduce your chances of getting a serious disease, like diabetes 
or heart disease, and increase your chance at living a longer, healthier life. Space in the Naturally Slim pilot is 
extremely limited, so watch your inbox to see if you get the chance to take advantage of this exciting 
opportunity. 

http://www.rsa-al.gov/
https://my.healthequity.com/HE.aspx
https://www.rsa-al.gov/uploads/files/PEEHIP_Advisor_Jan_19_web.pdf

